
We all have  a 
right to be safe.



How do the staff at Howden Junior 
School and Howden Infant School keep 

you safe?



You can talk to any adult if you have a worry. 
Remember that these adults have had some 
additional training to help deal with your 

worries.

Mr Quinn-Hill Miss Amor Mrs Barber Mr Johnson Mrs McCarthy



How can you help to keep you and 
the school community safe?



Other ways to keep safe

• Know the 
underwear rule. 
The underwear 
rule is a simple 
way to 
understand how 
you can stay 
safe. By learning 
five easy sayings 
you can help 
yourself and 
others, perhaps 
a younger 
brother or sister 
stay safe. 





Children and young people can 
contact ChildLine 24 hours a 

day, seven days a week. 
•It’s free and confidential. 
•Remember the number: 

•0800 1111 
•Remember the site: 

www.childline.org.uk


